Freedom of Information Act 2000 – tender for Connected Leicester film
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 
You asked:

Back in March this year you had a tender out for an animated film: https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert?advertId=8af39662-021e-e811-80ea-005056b64545
If possible, could you please let me know via email: 
a) Name of the contractor who won the bid 
b) Names of contractors who put forward bids 
c) Amount the winning bidder's price was 
d) Amount each of the bidder's price was  


Answer: 
A decision was taken to not progress with this Tender at this stage. Therefore no contractor was selected as a winning bidder. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

